
February 18, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

It is without hesitation and my pleasure to recommend Christine Larsen for a registered nursing 
position within your organization.

I have had the pleasure of working with Christine as a nurse apprentice at St. Luke’s 
Rehabilitation Hospital in Boise, ID. I thoroughly enjoy working with Christine and she has 
quickly proven herself as a valuable asset to our team. Christine is professional, 
compassionate, demonstrates exemplary communication skills and is a team player. In addition 
she remains present and adaptable while keeping patient care the focus of her work. Christine’s 
natural ability to navigate the dynamic nature of her role as a nurse apprentice coupled with her 
commitment to her patients continues to play a significant role in successful patient outcomes. 

Christine is a natural leader and quickly earned the respect and trust of her colleagues. She has 
an exceptional work ethic allowing her to be efficient and effective with both patient care and 
documentation. Additionally, her enthusiasm and eagerness to learn and improve her clinical 
skills is apparent in all she does.

Christine provides exemplary care for all of her patients - from her natural ability to connect with 
them to her clinical savviness and problem solving skills, I know our patients are treated with the 
utmost respect and exceptional care. I have no doubt Christine will be a successful as a 
registered nurse in the specialty she chooses, and even more importantly she will be a valuable 
asset to your organization. 

Christine is a wise, mature, driven woman and an exceptional nurse with the utmost of integrity. 
I confidently give her my highest recommendation for for a registered nursing position.

Please feel free to contact me with any further questions regarding Christine’s qualifications or 
suitability for your unit. I would be happy to expand on my recommendation.

Sincerely, 

 
 
Tamra K. Geryk
MS, BSN, RN, CHES
m: (307) 690-4748
e: tamrageryk@gmail.com


